



Apples in the Fall

Letter

Number

Shape

Color

Mm Aa Toddler

PreK

Circle

Red





THIS MONTH...

September is traditionally a month of beginnings. New children have joined our program, replacing the kindergarteners we said good-bye to. We want to welcome these new families and children!



Happy Birthday to:
Gilberto Cantu, September 7th
Jagger Gomez, September 16th
Levi Luckhart, September 19th
Camila Richard, September 22nd

THIS MONTH...

REMINDERS

- Labor Day Holiday Monday,
 September 1st.
- Hispanic Heritage Celebration-Friday, September 19th.
- -Picture Day Friday, October 3rd
- -In order to minimize disruption a interruption please have your child dropped off by no later than 9:00 a.m. each morning. We will welcome kids after 9:00am only with a doctor's note.